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                   CITY OF FORT LAUDERDALE      
                   City Commission Agenda Memo #14-0014  
 REGULAR MEETING 
 
TO:  Honorable Mayor & Members of the  
  Fort Lauderdale City Commission 
 
FROM: Lee R. Feldman, ICMA-CM, City Manager 
 
DATE: February 18, 2014 
  
TITLE: A motion to approve a Maintenance Memorandum of Agreement for 

sidewalk and landscaping maintenance at the SW corner of Commercial 
Boulevard (SR-870) and Federal Highway (SR-5), State Section 86020, 
State Road 5 with the Department of Transportation    

 

 
Recommendation 
It is recommended that the City Commission authorize the execution of a Maintenance 
Memorandum of Agreement, in substantial form, attached hereto as Exhibit “1”, for 
sidewalk and landscaping maintenance at the SW corner of Commercial Boulevard 
(SR-870) and Federal Highway (SR-5), State Section 86020, State Road 5 with the 
Department of Transportation. 

Background 
The Memorandum of Agreement (MOA) with the Florida Department of Transportation 
(FDOT) is an agreement for the City to maintain specific elements constructed under 
Project Number 2013-L-491-0004.  The permit allows for the reconstruction and 
relocation of sidewalk and landscaping as detailed in Exhibit “A” of the Memorandum of 
Agreement.   The sidewalk is being constructed within the perpetual easement.  These 
improvements are part of the site plan for the Bank of America project and follow the 
City’s Complete Street policy. 
 
Resource Impact 
There are no additional fiscal impacts as maintenance dollars are already budgeted in 
Parks and Recreation. 
 
Strategic Connection 

This item is a Press Play Fort Lauderdale Strategic Plan 2018 initiative, included within 
the Infrastructure Cylinder of Excellence, specifically advancing:  

 Goal 1:  Be a pedestrian friendly, multi-modal city. 

 Objective 1: Integrate transportation land use and planning to create a walkable 
and bikeable community. 

 Initiative 8: Adopt Complete Streets guidelines. 
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This item advances the Fast Forward Fort Lauderdale 2035 Vision Plan:  We are 
Connected. 
 
Attachment: 
EX 1 - Memorandum of Agreement  
 
 

 
 
Prepared by:   Sharon Dreesen, Administrative Assistant I, x3764 
 
Department Director: Diana Alarcon, Transportation and Mobility   


